SAN BRUNO OFFICE CLOSURE NOTICE

Dear Partners,

We regretfully wish to announce that Nefful USA's San Bruno location will be ceasing all business operations on February 27, 2023.

All operations will be moved back and continue through our City of Industry location. We thank you for your dedication and support of Nefful business and looking forward to serving you in the near future.

Thank You

NEFFUL USA Jan. 16th 2023

北加州分公司業務停止通知

親愛的夥伴,您好:

我們很遺憾地宣佈,位於 San Bruno 分公司將於 2023 年 2 月 27 日停止所有業務營業。所有業務將回到 City of Industry 公司。

感謝您一直以來對妮芙露事業的付出與支持。期待在不久的將來繼續為您服務。

美國妮芙露敬上

2023年1月16日





